
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

           

       

 

 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Calendar for the next Week 
Monday 26th June: breakfast/afterschool clubs 
Tuesday 27th June: Swimming,  breakfast/afterschool clubs  
Wednesday 28th June: Pop-up Library, Year 5 Taster Day @ Malton, 
Class 1 & 2 Woldies Trip, breakfast/afterschool clubs  
Thursday 29th June: New starter settling in session, Year 4,5,6 Forest 
Schools, breakfast/afterschool club 
Friday 30th June: breakfast/afterschool club 

Fri – 23rd June 

Good Work Awards 

Star of the Week 
Class 1 – MiMi & Hugo 

Class 2 - Olive 
Class 3 – All Year 4 

Class 4 – Jason 
 

Excellent English 
Class 1 – Reggie & Trent 

Class 2 - Rudi 
Class 3 – Izzy 

Class 4 – Callum 

Marvellous Maths 
Class 1 – Theo 
Class 3 – Elijah 
Class 4 – Noah  

 

Fantastic Foundation 
Class 1 – Ellie 

Class 3 – Beulah 
Class 4 – Charlotte 

 

Well done to the Green house 
who won the most house points 
this week. 

 

Dinner menu for next week 
Monday: Cheese and tomato pasta, muffin 
Tuesday: Cottage pie, cheese and biscuits 
Wednesday: Chicken korma, chocolate sponge and chocolate sauce 
Thursday: Hot dogs, chocolate crispie 
Friday: Fish fingers, flapjack 
Alternative options of Jacket Potato and sandwiches are always 
available. Main meals are accompanied by seasonal salad & veg. 
Please can we remind you that we are a NUT FREE school.  
 

Let’s learn Together  
Class 1’s Lets Learn Together session will NOT take place next 
Wednesday 28th due to the school trip BUT please bring in Library 
books to exchange with the pop-up library before we set off on our 
visit. 
 

If you have any book 
donations for the School 
Council Fundraiser please 
drop these into the office by 
Friday 30th June, thank you. 

 

“This is how God showed His love among us: He sent His one and only 
son into the world that we might live through Him.”             1 John 4:9 

Pop-up Library 
The next visit from the pop-up library is next Wednesday 28th June. This 
will be our penultimate session so please ensure ALL books are 
returned and/or exchanged, especially If you think you have more than 
one! Our last session on 19th July will be a return only session and ALL 
books must be returned by then thank you. 

Can you Help? 
We have not yet had any volunteers for our exciting fence-painting 
opportunity! If you think you can help please let us know ASAP. Please 
let us know which days are convenient for you and we will try to come 
up with a plan that suits the most people. The more the merrier! Thank 
you! 

New Starter Morning 
The next settling-in session for our September new starters will be 
on Thursday 29th June 9.30-12.30 including lunch. During this time 
all year groups within the school will transition to experience their 
new classes for September. This means Year 4 will go to Forest 
Schools as it is a Thursday and will need their kit with them please. 

Retirement Gift 
If you would like to contribute to a retirement gift for Mrs Hodgson 
please send cash into the office by next Friday 30th June. Thank You.  

 

School Uniform 
If you would like to order a navy school jumper/cardigan from 
www.school-shop.co.uk please see attached information for 
deadlines. All other items of uniform can be purchased easily 
from supermarkets and high street stores. We do have a large 
amount of uniform that people have handed in to us which we 
will try to display ASAP for you to look through. 
If you would like to order name labels we have a commission 
arrangement with www.stickins.co.uk. Please quote 17687 

FOCAS 
Did you know that FOCAS have a Facebook group? Please join  
www.facebook.com/groups/205855223286960 to find out all of 
the latest FOCAS news including the summer fair on 6th July. 

Woldies Lavender Farm Trip 
As per the consent letter, please can children bring a small backpack 
if possible so that the can carry their own pack-up, water bottle and 
sun-cream. They won’t need to carry it all day, just to and from the 
coach into the venue. 

Local News & Events 

• Local libraries are running their summer reading challenge 
once again from 15th July – 9th September. Please sign up at 
your local library. 

• Churches Together in Malton will be running a summer 
holiday activity club every Tuesday in August at St Peters in 
Norton, please see poster on noticeboard. 

http://www.school-shop.co.uk/
http://www.stickins.co.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/groups/205855223286960

